Decenber 20, 1968

br. R. 8. Dahiya
Mathematics Department
Iowa State University
Ames, Iowa 50010
Dear Dr. Dahiya:

Enclosed i§ an application blank and a brochure explaining
The Mathematical Association of America, as you requested.

Yours truly,

B. E. Gillam

Secretary~Treasurer, Iowa Section

Mathematical Association of America
BEG:asa

Enclosures




